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THE SAFE CENTER LI RECIEVES A $20,000 GRANT FROM THE  

LONG ISLAND COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 

 

Bethpage, NY - The Safe Center is pleased to announce it has received 
a $20,000 grant from the Long Island Community Foundation. The grant funds  
will support trauma-informed mental health services for adolescent victims of 
domestic violence, child abuse, sexual assault, and human trafficking. This Youth 
Development Grant from the Long Island Community Foundation allows us to 
increase our capacity to  provide free trauma-informed mental health services to 
adolescents in need.  
  
“We are very grateful for the generous support of the Long Island Community 
Foundation”, says Cynthia Scott, Executive Director of The Safe Center. “Their 
support helps make our efforts a success and allows us to continue our vision of 
restoring hope to victims of abuse.” 
 
About Long Island Community Foundation 
Since 1978, the Long Island Community Foundation has been the home of  
charitable Long Islanders who share a passion and commitment to improve their 
communities. The Long Island Community Foundation supports an array of effect 
tive nonprofits that help make Long Island a vital and secure place to live, learn, 
work, and play, while building permanent resources for the future. The  
Foundation has made more than $170 million in grants from hundreds of funds 
established by individuals, families, and businesses. LICF is a division of The New 
York Community Trust, one of the country’s oldest and largest community  
foundations.To learn more about LICF, visit www.licf.org 
 
About The Safe Center LI 
Built on four decades of leading the community in responding to victims’ needs, 
the mission of The Safe Center is to protect, assist and empower victims of family 
violence and sexual assault while challenging and changing social systems that 
tolerate and perpetuate abuse. The Safe Center provides comprehensive services to 
victims of domestic violence, sexual assault, child abuse, teen dating violence, and 
commercial sexual exploitation and human trafficking. More information is 
available at tscli.org 
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